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Happy New Year!!! I hope each of you had great holidays. I was off about 10 days and 
it was so hard to come back to work.  We had and saw lots of family, ate much too much 
and slept way too little.  We had a great time and Santa brought everyone everything they 
asked for and then some.  I don’t remember them being that good. 
 
The economy must be getting better. Yesterday was my first day at work and it seems that 
everyone that came in was in a new vehicle. Must be nice??? 
 
Our first meeting of the New Year will be on Jan. 12th. We will be having Mitchell Moore, a 
Trainer with PDAP (www.pdap.org).   Even though we don’t want to think about or discuss 
this subject, I’m sure it will be very interesting.  We will then be having our regular business 
meeting on Jan 26th.  We will be discussing the style show, oh yes that time is here.  The date of 
that event is April 13th.  Martha Adams is chairing this event and she will be calling on many of 
you to help.  If you know men or women who can model, please let her know. We are also still 
revising our bylaws. The EC will be presenting this revision very soon. 
 
Our Christmas Party was a great success.  We had great fun and the silent auction generated 
about $500 for M D Anderson.  Thanks to all the ladies who donated and also those 
who purchased these items. 
 
I am really looking forward to seeing each of you in this New Year. 
 
Please let me know if I can be of assistance to any one. 
 
Hope to see you soon. 
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Striving for Sweet Success! 


